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January 11, 2017
Dear Employer:

Thank you, once again, for participating in Lake Shore High School’s Career Field Experience program as a host.

On March 3, 2017, your Career Field Experience intern(s) would like to invite one representative from your business to our 1st Annual Internship Breakfast Celebration beginning at 8:30 a.m. and lasting roughly an hour, taking place inside our cafeteria located at 22980 East Thirteen Mile Road, Saint Clair Shores, MI 48082. Park in the visitor lot, check in at the security desk, and you will be directed to the cafeteria.  During this time, we want to honor you and the business you represent with breakfast and recognize the importance of your humanitarian efforts to help our students succeed in their chosen career paths.

If you are able to attend our 1st Annual Internship Breakfast Celebration, please confirm your attendance by February 15 by calling my office number at (586) 285-8911 or emailing me at tcandela@lsps.org. It would mean a lot to your intern for you to be present as we honor your service to your work and for others.

Sincerely,

Tasha Candela
Career Field Experience Coordinator
